
Club Sports – COVID-19 Response Plan – University of Arkansas 
Bass Fishing 

Practices 

• We have made it a point to practice social distancing when possible, wash our hands 
frequently, and wear mask or neck buffs.  

• All of our members know how serious we have to take this and are willing to work hard 
to ensure we get to fish this semester. 

• Overall this semester will be a tough one for all club sports, but as the Bass fishing team 
we are never in huge groups, or really close to one another.  

• We will take the necessary precautions and follow the rules.  

Competition 

• This semester with all the regulations many tournaments have been cancelled, and 
several students have decided not to fish. 

Recruiting/Retention 

• Our recruitment is 100% online over Zoom, here we will be able to talk to the new 
recruits and ensure they too are familiar with our rules as COVID-19 continues. 

• This semester we are not requiring full dues. New members may be responsible for dues 
but continuing members paid dues last year and did not get to fish. 

o If you paid dues last semester and were unable to participate in in-person 
activities you will not have to renew them. 


